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Tuesday 13th June 2023 

Nursery Trip to Brockwell Park 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

As part of the topic of minibeast and their habitat, we would like to take the children to 

Brockwell Park on Wednesday 12th of July to have a session on living things and their 

habitat at Brockwell Park Community Greenhouses. The aim of this trip is to get the children 

to consolidate their learning, as this was a topic they really enjoyed! 

 

We will leave school at 9.30am and walk to get the 37 bus at the end of Abbeville road. 

We will then get off at the Brockwell Lido. Children will be provided with free travel through 

the TFL School Travel Scheme. The children will need to wear full Bonneville uniform and 

suitable outerwear for the weather. This will include a hat and pre-applied sun cream 

should it be a sunny day. We will have some play time on the equipment at the children’s 

park.  Also, there is a water play facility at the park and depending on its 

availability/weather the children may play there.  

Please pack suitable clothes for bathing and a small towel.  

 

Please use SCOPAY to provide permission for your child to go on this trip and to request a 

school packed lunch. 

 

We will need lots of adults in order to make this trip possible, so please also indicate this on 

SCOPAY. 

 

We will return to school for the end of the school day.   

 

Thanks for your support. 

Nursery Team 
 

 


